
Facebook: Cobham Youth Program                           Blog: cobhamyouthprogram.blogspot.com 
 
Dear Parents,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​           ​ ​       June 20 - 24            
 
We will be traveling to the Brokenstraw Pool around Noon on Monday, Tuesday, and 
Friday. We will eat lunch at the pool. Campers will need a towel, sunscreen, swimming 
suit/trunks and spending money if they would like to purchase snacks at the 
concession stand. Please remind your child to ask for help with sunscreen if they need 
it. We will be back at The Salvation Army by 4:00. 
 

On Wednesday, we will be going to an Erie Seawolves game. Please 
have your child at the building by 8:35 AM as we will leave promptly 
at 9:00 AM. Your child does NOT need to pack a lunch!, but please 
pack a snack for your child to have on the bus on the way home. We 
are having a picnic catered in the picnic area. It will be an all you can 
eat picnic with smith hotdogs, hamburgers, baked beans, macaroni 
and potato salad, soft drinks, and water. After the game starts, the 
food will be cleared away and if your child wants food after that, they 
will need to purchase it. They will also receive a Seawolves baseball 
cap. We will arrive back to the building between 4:00 PM and 5:00 
PM depending on the length of the ballgame. Check the facebook 
page, group, and blog to see our status and ETA as we know it. 
Please be patient with this as we have no way of knowing ahead of 
time when the game will end. Please be ready to pick up your child 
upon arrival unless you have signed up for late pick up.  

Also, remember to send them in their Day Camp T-shirts! This helps us keep 
track of them in a crowd! 
 
On Thursday we will be bowling in Sheffield at the Glow in the Dark bowling Alley 
located at 22 Leather St. in Sheffield. Only half of the camp can be bowling at a time. 
So, we will be loading the bus at 9:00 AM and leaving by 9:15 AM for the oldest 
group and half of the middle group. The youngest group and other half of the middle 
group will stay at the building. This group will be back at noon. For the youngest 
group and the other half of the middle group, we will be loading the bus at 12. The 
bus will not wait for late comers. Your child will be eating lunch during their time at 
the building. Please make sure you send a water bottle with them in addition to the 
drink in their lunch. Also, make sure they are wearing socks and know their shoe 
size for the bowling half of their day. 
 

Sincerely, 
Jamie 


